Judiciary Committee Public Hearing for March 11, 2019

Chairmen Winfield and Stafstrom and members of the Joint Committee on the Judiciary:
My name is Robert Starr and | reside in the town of Torrington (30" Senate, 64" House).
| am writing today in reference to the following bills:

PLEASE SUPPORT:

S.B. NO. 940 AN ACT AUTHORIZING CERTAIN PERSONS TO CARRY HANDGUNS IN STAE PARKS AND
STATE FORESTS

H.B. NO. 5227 AN ACT CONCERNING THE REGULATION OF FIREARMS BY MUNICIPALITIES

H.B. NO. 5870 AN ACT CONCERNING TRANSFER OF ASSAULT WEAPONS AND LARGE CAPACITY
MAGAZINES

PLEASE OPPOSE;

S.B. NO. 60 AN ACT CONCERNING THE PRESENTATION OF A CARRY PERMIT

H.B. NO. 7218 AN ACT CONCERNING THE SAFE STORAGE OF FIREARMS IN THE HOME

H.B. NO. 7219 AN ACT CONCERNING GHOST GUNS

H.B. NO. 7223 AN ACT CONCERNING THE STORAGE OF A PISTOL OR REVOLVER IN A MOTOR VEHICLE
As you can probably tell from my list, | am not a big fan of gun control laws. | believe that they seldom

accomplish their intended goals and always result in restricting the rights of people who are not a

danger to society.

Please add my voice to the long list that you will hear from today and thank you for allowing me to
participate in the process.

Robert Starr
Torrington




